
Important information for safety and 
security requirements data-provision if 
you import goods into Great Britain (GB) 
from the European Union (EU)
Entry Summary Declarations 
From 31 January 2025, you must submit an Entry Summary Declarations (ENS) if 
importing goods from the EU to GB. The information from an ENS is used to protect 
citizens and Great Britain from illicit goods such as drugs and weapons.

Carriers or hauliers who are moving goods across the GB border are legally responsible  
for submitting Safety and Security declarations, although they can agree for a third party 
to submit declarations on their behalf.

We encourage all businesses involved in EU-GB imports to familiarise themselves with 
these new requirements.

Please talk to your supply chains now to agree who is responsible for completing ENS  
for EU to GB imports, and what information will be needed, from 31 January 2025.

How to submit Entry Summary Declarations
Entry Summary Declarations are submitted into an IT system called S&S GB. 

There are different options for submitting Entry Summary Declarations, such as buying 
specialist software or using customs agents/intermediaries. 

Further information can be found on GOV.UK.

Making things easier
From 31 January 2025 we’ll reduce the amount of data required on a S&S declaration.  

For more information please visit our Safety and Security page.

English 

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/making-an-entry-summary-declaration
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/preparing-for-the-new-safety-and-security-declaration-requirements?&utm_source=one-pager&utm_medium=stk_email&utm_campaign=s&s&utm_content=16_oct_2024



